
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Star of the Week: 
Nursery: Sonny  Reception:  Gracie   Year 1:  Ethan  Year 2: George 
Year 3: Malakai  Year 4: Phoebe C  Year 5: Harry  Year 6:  Newton 
 
Clubs:  

The 4 week indoor based gardening club being run by Incredible Edible Mossley for Y3/4 starts on Monday 11th November. 
 
Next week, there is no Science club as Mrs Legge has another meeting.  All other clubs will run as normal. 
 

Open Day and Evening: 

       
 
Applications for Reception for 2025: 
The portal for applications for Reception places for September2025 is now open.  Applications can be made through 
following this link: https://www.tameside.gov.uk/admissions/psa  
All children in Nursery must apply for a place in Reception.  A place in Nursery does not guarantee a place in Reception.   
 
Children in Need:  
Children in Need is next Friday 15th November.  Children are invited to come into school not wearing uniform but wearing 
spots and stripes instead.  If you feel able to, please contribute to BBC Children in Need in the buckets in the playground.  
Thank you for your support.  
 
Christmas Fair Saturday 30th November:  
We are looking for items below to help us to have a great school Christmas Fair! 

• Decorated tins – choose a mystery tin and decorate it so that the tin is hidden or remains a mystery.  A prize will 
be awarded for the best tin in each class.  At the Christmas fair there will be a chance to win a mystery decorated 
tin.  More information on the flyer after the diary dates. 

• Donations of chocolate and bottles 

• Donations of good as new teddies, toys and books 

• Donations of raffle prizes 
We would like to raise as much money for Friends of Livingstone as we are able to as it will help benefit the school and 
help us to buy things we can’t normally afford out of the school budget. 
 
Little Stones Early Closure: 
Little Srones will be closing early on Friday 6th December at 4.15pm  
 
School Streets initiative: 
To make this scheme work we need 5 volunteers who can spare one half hour slot (either morning or afternoon) each 
week.  Please get in touch with the office if you can spare the time to make this scheme work.   
 
Uniform: 
Please put names in ALL pieces of uniform – we already have a box full of lost property that doesn’t have names in! 

Livingstone Newsletter  

  8th November 2024 

We are holding our annual open day / evening on Tuesday 
12th November.  This is a chance for anyone looking for a 
Nursery or Reception place for September 2025 to come and 
see the school in action.  Tours are available at 9.30am, 
1.30pm and 6pm.  Please contact the office to book your 
slot.   
 
If you know anyone looking for a place then please let them 
know about this.  We look forward to showing as many 
people as possible around our school.   
 
 

https://www.tameside.gov.uk/admissions/psa


 

 

Parents’ Evening: 
Slots will be available on School Spider early next week to book – please make sure that you have downloaded the app 
and your log in is working. 
 
Asda Cashpot for Schools: 

  
 
 

 
 
After the diary dates, I have attached some flyers about local events. 
 
Dates for your diary:  
Tuesday 12th November: Livingstone Open Day and Evening for prospective Nursery and Reception for September 2025 
Wednesday 13th November: Y6 Maths Interschool challenge 
Friday 15th November: Children in Need 
Tuesday 26th November: Parents’ Evening 3.30 - 6pm 
Wednesday 27th November: Parents’ Evening 4.00 – 6.30pm 
Saturday 30th November: Christmas Fair 11am – 1.30pm 
Tuesday 10th December: EYFS nativity 9.30am; Y1/2 nativity 2pm 
Wednesday 11th December: Y1/2 nativity 6pm 
Thursday 12th December: EYFS nativity 9.30am 
Monday 16th December: pm Y3/4 party 
Tuesday 17th December: pm Y1/2 party 
Thursday 19th December: am EYFS party 
Thursday 19th December: pm Y5/6 party 
Friday 20th December: Carol Concert; End of term 3.15pm 
Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January: Christmas holidays 
Monday 6th January: INSET Training day for Staff 
Tuesday 7th January: Children return to school 
 
 

 

 

We have registered with Asda 

cashpot for schools scheme – 

just follow the simple steps 

below every time you shop at 

Asda to earn money for our 

school.     



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Would you and your family like to take part in the Tameside Christmas Lantern Parade this year? The Lantern Parade 
is the borough's beautiful annual festive event, and an opportunity for everyone to come together in a celebration of 
community spirit and light.  
 
Join in with an open Lantern making workshop with wonderful local artist Gordon Banks and make your very own 
light-up Christmas Lantern, and then join in the parade that same evening! 

• The workshop will be 2-3pm in the large main hall in Hyde Town Hall on Saturday November 16th. Lantern 
making places are FREE, but you do need to book your free place, via the link below 

Tameside Christmas Parade Lantern Making Workshop at The Hyde Hall, Hyde Town Hall event tickets from 
TicketSource 

 
We hope to see you there – it really will be a magical parade! 

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/whats-on/hyde/the-hyde-hall-hyde-town-hall/tameside-christmas-parade-lantern-making-workshop/2024-11-16/14:00/t-xmlyaml
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/whats-on/hyde/the-hyde-hall-hyde-town-hall/tameside-christmas-parade-lantern-making-workshop/2024-11-16/14:00/t-xmlyaml

